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Newsletter - 8th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful half term; it was great to welcome the children back after their break and see them 
settle back into our routines. 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thank you so much for supporting our non-uniform day; we raise an amazing £90 towards our curriculum 
enhancement programme! 

Children in Need 

Once again we will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 16th November. We will be having a non-uniform day 
and we would like the children to wear something spotty, if possible and donate to the charity. We will also be 
having a talent show in school; auditions will take place in classes during the morning and the final will be held in the 
afternoon. The cost of entry is 50p per child. Many thanks. 

Year 3 Parent Survey 

Many thanks to all the parents and carers who completed our Year 3 Transition Survey; it was good to see so many 
positive comments about your child’s move from infant to junior school. Well done to Ayesha’s Dad for winning the 
shopping voucher. 

Anti-Bullying Awareness Week 

The national Anti-Bullying Awareness Week begins on Monday 12th November. We will begin our week with an 
assembly to raise awareness of the effects of bullying. To mark the start of the week, we would like every child to 
wear something blue with their school uniform please, for example blue socks, a blue hair clip. 

Christmas Fair 

This year our Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 7th December at 2pm. We will be having a non-uniform day on 
Friday 23rd November and we would like you to donate either a raffle or tombola prize that day, instead of money. 
Thank you for your support. 
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Diary Dates 

Monday 12th November –Anti-Bullying Awareness Week 

Thursday 15th November – Y5/6 Visit to Twycross Zoo 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need Day (details above) 

Friday 23rd November – Non-Uniform Day (tombola or raffle prize please) 

Friday 30th November – Aspirations Day (details to follow) 

Monday 3rd December – Y4 Visit to Brackenhurst 

Wednesday 5th December – Y3 Visit to Brackenhurst 

Friday 7th December – Christmas Fair (details to follow) 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Marples. 

 


